MEMBERS NEWSLETTER NO 79
DECEMBER 1999

Hi Everyone,

It’s hard to imagine, sitting in this continuous sunshine, that our November meeting was
rained off! We have weeded the grasses and done all the whipper snipping in the large plantation for this
year.

If you have returned your forms give yourself a pat on the back. A red dot on this letter means that
we have not had your membership form, a green dot signifies that you have not returned your caretakers
report. This will be the last newsletter for those people not renewing, so, once again, thank you for your
help and encouragement in the past.

We will be having the last monthly meeting of the year on Sunday 19th December when we will
Qed in the lovely Bracteantha patch above the fire trail up from Chauvel Circle. Park there or at Kathner

and walk up to the fire trail.

We are still selling tickets for the raffle (unframed watercolour painting) we need more money to
make it a success. Bring your money to the monthly meeting.

Sandra Hand has some spare, very healthy, tomato plants needing a good home. A small charge for
Park Care funds will be made. Contact her on 62886038.

Statistics for November :-

Hours On Ridge 382.30 ( 135.30 of these were whipper-snipping)
Off Ridge 39.30
Total 422

Woody weeds cut & sprayed or dug 616

Herbaceous weeds pulled or sprayed 19190

Trees and shrubs planted 0

. Herbaceous plants planted 0
Grasses planted 0

Dates to Remember:
Sunday 19th December Monthly working meeting 1.30 - 4pm above the fire trail
up from Kathner St or Chauvel Circle.

Mondays, Fridays or weekends - phone to see where we are and join us.
A very Happy Christmas to you all.
Thank you for your participation in 1999

Keep it up in 2000.

Cheers

Bess (62887536)




